
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12TH WORLD CONGRESS NEWS 

EARLY REGISTRATION FEES & ABSTRACT SUBMISSION DEADLINE 

Please ask your members to take advantage of the early registration fees 
which are available until MAY 30th. 

 
The deadline for the submission of abstracts is MARCH 31st. Please 

encourage your members to submit their work. 

Early registration and abstract submissions can be completed at the 

World Congress homepage: www.wfsiccm2015.com 

 

TASK FORCE MEETINGS DURING ISICEM 2015 

The World Federation has formed Task Forces with the responsibility for developing  global guidance or statements in 

four specific areas; Ethics; ICU Specialists; Triage in epidemics and What is an ICU? Further contributions are now invited 

from your society members who are planning to attend the 35th International Symposium on Intensive Care and 

Emergency Medicine (ISICEM) in Brussels in March. 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR MEMBERS AWARE OF THIS OPPORTUNITY FOR THEM TO CONTRIBUTE 

Each meeting is scheduled for one hour at the SQUARE conference centre as follows: 

What is an ICU? Tuesday, March 17th, 14.00 – 15.00, Room 211 
ICU Specialist   Wednesday, March 17th, 09.30 – 10.30, Room 210A 
Ethics   Wednesday, March 18th, 16.00 -17.00, Room 210A 
Triage    Thursday, March 19th, 14.00 – 15.00, Room 210A 

 

  ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP SURVEY 

All member societies were sent the annual request to submit a 2015 update about their society on February 12th.  Please 

complete and return the survey form by March 31st and help us to help you by ensuring the accuracy of both our 

membership database and calculation of your membership fees for 2015. If you would like another copy of the survey 

form please contact phil@ininhs.com  
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